
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The City of Houston’s Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) has 
initiated work on the 2015-2019 Consolidated Plan (Con Plan), 2015 Action Plan (Action 
Plan), and the Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice (AI) and has scheduled 
its Fall Public Hearings on the Con Plan, Action Plan and AI for Thursday, December 4, 
2014 at 6:30 p.m. in the Southwest Multi-Service Center (6400 High Star, Houston, TX 
77074) and for Tuesday, December 9, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. in the Neighborhood Resource 
Center (815 Crosby Street, Houston, TX 77019).  The purpose of these two (2) hearings 
is to present preliminary findings for the Needs Assessment, including information from 
the Community Needs Survey and the existing housing and economic data for Houston 
in the development of the 2015-2019 Con Plan, Action Plan and AI, due to the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development in May 2015. 
 
To make special arrangements (Interpreter, Captioning, Sign Language, or Other) and 
for more information on the Public Hearings, please contact Andrea Young Jones at 
(832) 394-6200 or TTY/TDD: (713) 864-2734 or access HCDD’s website at 
www.houstonhousing.org. 
 


